Dear Parents and Children,

Well done for your efforts this past half term.

It is project time for the Half Term Holidays! For the half term break, we have collated

10 projects you can choose to complete in any order.

If you finish all 10 during the Christmas break, continue practising writing your name, numbers and letters,
use the BBC website and phonics songs on youtube. Please ensure you also continue to read using bug club.

Remember to take care and look after yourselves!

From your Teachers

Request: Please can you send photos of your children/ family enjoying Easter holidays. You can email the

photos through our school website too.

Make some Easter treats to share with your family. You could make

cakes or biscuits and decorate them too!

Have an Easter egg hunt! Ask a grown-up to hide some Easter eggs for

you to find. How many eggs can you find?

Share a favourite storybook with a grownup. You could go to the

library and find a new story to read too.

Trying some planting activities. You could plant some seeds in a
flowerpot filled with soil. Make sure to give them some water and put
them somewhere sunny.

Decorate some hard-boiled eggs, to make them bright and colourful.
You could use pens or paint and add some extra decorations, such as
stickers, feathers, pom-poms or googly eyes.

Make an Easter basket to keep your Easter eggs safe. You could use
empty cardboard boxes and add some decorations too.




Go on a visit to a farm or park with a grown up. What animals did you
see? Can you see any flowers growing? You could take some photos
or draw a picture of something you saw.

Go on a nature walk and draw pictures of what you see.

Eco challenge

Create a model using different recycling materials.
For example, a rocket, an animal, a castle, crowns.
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RRSA activity

Can you create a piece of art work depicting Article 31- | have a right to relax and
play




